
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 17th September 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a super weekend, see you all on Tuesday next 

week. 

Please read the main school newsletter 

every week as well as this newsletter.  It 

has very important information in it, for 

example... 

Monday 20th  

September is an  

INSET day and the 

school will be 

closed. 

Forest School  

 

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather.  A tracksuit and welly 

boots would be perfect.  Please 

check the list below for your child’s 

name.   

 

 
Letters and Sounds 

Each week we will learn 4 new  

letter sounds. To help the children learn 

these sounds we would like you to talk 

to your child about which words begin 

with each sound.  With your child 

please search at home for objects for the 

following sounds… 

  

 

 

 

We would like you to upload a short 

video on to Tapestry of your child  

talking about their objects.  The videos 

will be shared with the class on  

Tuesday. 

Tuesday 21st  

September  

RSJ 

Thursday 23rd  

September 

RAB 

Bella-Louise 

Nana Kojo 

Sophie 

Harry D 

Dèva-Mae 

Elijah 

Lena 

Charlie F 

Paisley 

Riley 

Jesse 

Casey 

Figgy 

Harry H 

Rory 

 

Arthur 

William 

Kendall 

Freddie 

Isabelle 

Pippa 

Daisy 

Mia 

Teddy 

Poppy 

Levi 

Gracie-Mai 

Harvey 

Caleb 

Jamie 

Bug Club is up and running!  

Please log on using the details 

in the inside of your yellow 

reading record. 


